
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from the Rector 

St Wilfrid's is a School which has at its heart a strong and  distinctive Christian ethos. St Wilfrid's church is 

closely linked to the School and we aim to work with the staff to develop the children's Christian faith, 

values and spirituality and thus enable them to flourish both now and in their future lives. As Rector I visit 

the school weekly to lead collective worship, and I work closely with the leadership team to plan worship 

which is rooted in biblical theology. I also contribute to the delivery of RE and pastorally support the 

children, staff and parents. Other representatives from the church are actively involved in the life of the 

school in particularly through the Governing body, and visit the school regularly. The children come and 

worship in Church at least once every half term and members of the congregation run a monthly 'Messy 

Church' at the school. It is a real privilege to be able to be part of this God centred school. 


